## March 8, 2018

President Sheri McIntosh called the March Board of Realtor's meeting to order which was held at the General Denver. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The minutes from the last meeting were read with a motion to approve made by Jeff Honnerlaw/second by Brad Cochran. Motion passed. The treasurer's report was given with a motion to approve made by Robyn Clifton, second by Ray Sarkees. Motion passed. Trivia with Bob was about St Patrick's Day.

Under old business it was reported that the Pancake Breakfast had about 119 people attend and raised over \$1500. Also scholarship applications are starting to come in.

New business: Amy Davis, our current district VP introduced Rachel Lewitt who is running for district vice president. Sheri discussed that we need to act as the voice of real estate to comply with requirements and that a good way to do so would to be support the Clinton Massie school levy with a letter to the editor in the Wilmington News Journal. Billy Arehart made a motion to do so and Mike McCarty seconded. Motion passed. Sue Walker announced that the basketball March madness brackets would be going out again. This month's fund raising drawing was won by Brad Cochran.

Our speaker of the day was Jim Abele from Cincinnati Board of Realtors who spoke about Dot loop and documents available through CARB.

A motion to adjourn was made by Billy Arehart. The next meeting will be April 12<sup>th</sup>.